MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Executive Deans 
Cc:

Academic Heads of Departments/Schools, Faculty Managers
FROM:
Mrs Sandra Heidinger, Director of Human Resources
SUBJECT:
Visiting Professors
DATE:

25 September 2013
The Conferring of Visiting Professor status, previously considered by the Senior Academic Appointments Panel, is now considered in line with the process which can be found here:
http://www.strath.ac.uk/hr/policiesandprocedures/promotionacademicprofessionalstaff/
Submissions for the appointment/re-appointment of Visiting Professors will be considered in November by the Vice-Principal and the Director of Human Resources.

A list of Visiting Professors whose contract is due to come to an end between 31/12/2013 and 30/6/2014 will accompany the Heads of Department copy of this note.  Any new appointments or re-appointment requests should be submitted by the Head of Department on the relevant Visiting Professor form, accompanied by a CV.  The Head of Department should obtain the Dean’s signature before the forms are sent to Human Resources by 25th October 2013. 

Please note that all information relating to the Appointment of Visiting Professors, including the appropriate submission forms, is available on the Human Resources website on:
http://www.strath.ac.uk/hr/policiesandprocedures/promotionacademicprofessionalstaff/
If you have any questions on the above please contact me.
   
Sandra Heidinger

Director of Human Resources
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